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RF Exposure Safety Notice placed in user manuals 
for all products containing Modular Transmitter 
505MOD20DB: 
 
 
 
RF Exposure Safety Notice 
 
This remote control transmitter is not intended to 
be operated closer than 20cm (about 8 inches) to 
your body. The transmitter can produce a radiated 
RF field similar to that of a standard cell 
telephone, although the duty cycle of this RF field  
is much lower than that of a cell telephone. Using 
the transmitter closer than 8 inches to your body 
can increase your exposure to RF energy levels 
thought by some to be harmful. Additionally, 
operation in close proximity to your body can 
detune the antenna causing a decrease in operating 
performance. 
 
The following statement is required by the FCC to 
be included in this RF exposure notice even though 
it does not pertain to you since you cannot change 
or alter the built-in antenna: 
 
“The antenna(s) used for this transmitter must be 
installed to provide a separation distance of at 
least 20cm from all parsons and must not be co-
located or operating in conjunction with any other 
antenna or transmitter. End-users and installers 
must be provided with antenna installation 
instructions and transmitter operating conditions 
for satisfying RF exposure compliance.”  


